Friendship Compassion Creativity Respect Trust Responsibility

Dear Parents

We would like to invite you to attend our Sounds Write phonics morning. This will take place on Wednesday 25th January in Willow Class. Reading morning will start at 8:30am and the phonics meeting will follow on from 8:50 to 9:30am. This will inform you about:

- How we teach phonics at school, using our new Sounds Write scheme.
- How you can support your child with their spelling, using sound squares to build and read words at home.
- How to further support your child with reading at home and how we choose the books to send home with your child.

There will be an opportunity for you to take part in phonics activities with your child and to ask any questions that you may have.

We look forward to seeing on Wednesday 25th January and welcoming you to Willow Class.



Many thanks

Mrs Ganley and Mrs Walker-Hurst